
  
 
 

 

 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 

Thank you for agreeing to write a letter of recommendation for a LAGCOE Future Energy 
Professionals (FEP) Scholarship applicant! The purpose of this scholarship is to attract professional 
talent capable of maintaining a high level of technical proficiency within the Oil & Gas Industry. Young 
Professionals of LAGCOE (YPL) awards scholarships to goal-oriented students, planning to enroll in 
a Louisiana College or University in pursuit of a STEM-centric Degree. 

Please visit http://www.lagcoe.com/futureenergyprofessionals to learn more about LAGCOE Future 
Energy Professionals and support this worthy scholarship program. 

The letter of reference is a required component of the scholarship application and will be used by the 
Scholarship Selection Committee to determine the best candidate to receive the scholarship. The 
applicant should have attended the 2019 LAGCOE Show, participated in the Future Energy 
Professionals program and plans to attend an accredited Louisiana College or University pursuing a 
STEM-centric degree program. The individual recommending the student should be a teacher or 
professional in the STEM field who can speak to specific academic and personal traits, and 
extracurricular activities.   

Please provide your letter to the student. The scholarship committee will verify the authenticity of the 
letter during the review process. The scholarship application and all related materials will be due 
Friday, March 13, 2020. 

If you have any questions, please contact Katie Lahey, CFA Donor Services & Administrative 
Coordinator, at 337.769.4844 or donorservices@cfacadiana.org. 

Sincerely, 

 
Raymond J. Hébert 
President & CEO 
Community Foundation of Acadiana 
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